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Hello, 

I am an Oregon resident and I have lived in Oregon all my life. I love the Pacific 

Northwest. One thing that I really love about Oregon is the fact that I can mail in my 

vote. This gives me time to be able to research the candidates in the privacy of my 

own home and make well informed decisions. I also don’t have to miss work. If you 

want less people to vote, then you should end mail in voting. However, if you would 

like to continue to remove barriers of access for people to vote, then keep  mail in 

voting.  


